Update to eTicket and eJV Systems

As a result of recommendations from the Business Services Advisory Group, the eTicket and elV systems have been
updated to allow users with an active UGA MyID to view any transactions and supporting documentation that have
posted to the general ledger. This modification provides users with greater access to financial information.

The instructions to view the documentation in each system are located at
http://www.busfin.uga.edu/accounting/Browse Processed Tickets.pdf for the eTicket system and
http://www.busfin.uga.edu/accounting/eJV_Search Instructions.pdf for the eJV system.

Please send any questions you may have to Allison Davis at ahdavis@uga.edu. Thank you.




